
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

8. LANDFILL GAS EXTRACTION PROJECT 
 
 The Committee considered a report by Simon Collin, Solid Waste Manager, City Water and Waste 

Unit providing information about the proposed gas extraction facility to be installed at the Burwood 
Landfill. 

 
 The report provided background to the problem of landfill gas odour and the proposal to mitigate this 

prepared by the Council’s consultants (URS Limited) involving the installation of wells, collector pipes 
and an enclosed flare. 

 
 The report indicated the current programme provided for commissioning of the facility to take place in 

early March 2004 and that in the longer term the possibility of utilising gas extraction for power 
generation could be investigated. 

 
 The Committee received the report and decided to endorse the planned gas control work. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


